
 
 

Naming a New Approach to Code Compliance 
 
SeaTac, WA (June 15, 2015) – The City of SeaTac is asking for the community’s input on a 

preferred name for a new approach to code compliance. 

The City is developing the new approach to property maintenance and related quality of life 

issues—generally referred to as code compliance. Although the City has an on-going code 

enforcement/code compliance program, this new approach will be a broad-scale coordinated 

program, involving multiple City departments and addressing the full range of the most common 

code-related complaints such as garbage, trash and junk; overgrown vegetation; abandoned 

buildings; graffiti and junk vehicles, plus new initiatives. 

The City is asking for the public’s help in deciding on a name for this coordinated city-wide 

program that will convey the intent, focus and goal of the program.  The City plans to use this as a 

key message for community outreach and education. 

Please take the quick, one-question survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/JRDLV8B. 

This survey will close at 11:45 PM on Sunday, June 28, 2015.  A summary of the survey responses 

will be provided to the City Council and public shortly thereafter.  

  

About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the 

cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population 

of 28,251. The City is a vibrant community, economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and 

people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, 

(approximately 3 square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  
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